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Altum RF will proactively inform customers on upcoming product changes notices (PCNs) and end of life 
(EOL) notifcations for any production-released product. 

Following JEDEC J‐STD‐046 (Customer Notification Standard for Product/Process Changes by Electronic 
Product Suppliers) and J‐STD‐048 (Notification Standard for Product Discontinuance) standards, 
Process/Product Change and End of Life Notifications to our customers are:  

a) Major change: a change that may affect the form, fit, or function of the product or adversely affect 
the quality or reliability of the product.  

b) Minor change: a change that does not affect the form, fit, function, quality, or reliability of the 
product.  

Customers will be notified of changes that affect the form, fit, or function of the product or adversely 
affect the quality or reliability of the product, determined by Altum RF based on data available at the 
time of the PCN release. 

There will be 90 day advance notification of Process/Product Changes and 6 months advance notice for 
last time buy and 12 months for last time ship for EOL notifications.  

While Altum RF makes every effort to adhere to these time lines, there may be cases with unavoidable 
circumstances that may result in a shorter notification time.    

More information on PCN and EOL can be found:   https://www.altumrf.com/quality/ 

Customers may also contact Altum RF with any questions about our PCN process or questions specific to 
any PCN by sending an email to: quality@altumrf.com 
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